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Sauk Rapids-Rice Schools Hosts Sauk Rapids Chamber Meeting 

 

Sauk Rapids, Minn. – Host Sauk Rapids-Rice Schools is sponsoring the Sauk Rapids 

Chamber meeting, Thursday, October 27 from 11:45 a.m.-1 p.m. The location is Sauk 

Rapids-Rice High School, 1833 Osauka Road NE, Sauk Rapids.  The topic of discussion 

is the SCSU Microloan program.   

 

This meeting is open to Chamber members and guests who are interested in Sauk Rapids 

issues. A lunch will be provided, and there is no cost to attend. Please register by Oct. 25 

by emailing registrations@StCloudAreaChamber.com, calling the Chamber at 251-2940, 

ext. 126, or online at www.SaukRapidsChamber.com. 

 

For more information, call (320) 251-2940. 

 

The Sauk Rapids Chamber, a division of the St. Cloud Area Chamber, promotes a healthy 

business environment in the community of Sauk Rapids, working in cooperation with 

member businesses, local government, the public school system and other community 

organizations. 

 

-Chamber- 

 

For more information, call:  Gail Ivers, vice president, St. Cloud Area Chamber of 

Commerce, (320) 656-3809. 

 

 


